
12th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Norfolk Constabulary: Anti-Social Behaviour Awareness Webinar for Y ear 6

We are writing to inform you that Year 6 students will be participating in a webinar for Anti-Social Behaviour  
Awareness Week . This will take place at school on Friday 22nd November 2024  and will include a webinar 
presented by Norfolk Constabulary’s Youth Engagement Team  alongside a Safer Schools Police Officer. 

The webinar has been specifically designed for Year 6 students and will introduce students to the role of police, 
discuss what constitutes anti-social behaviour (ASB), and emphasise that certain behaviours are not only harmful 
but can also have legal consequences.

The webinar will include:

● Defining ASB : Students will explore the meaning of anti-social behaviour, with real-life examples to 
enhance understanding.

● Types of ASB : Students will learn about personal, nuisance, and environmental ASB through interactive 
tasks.

● Age of Responsibility : The session will cover the age of criminal responsibility to help students understand 
the implications of certain behaviours.

● Reflection and Advice : Students will be encouraged to reflect on any personal experiences with ASB, 
whether as witnesses or participants, and will be given guidance on handling situations involving ASB, 
whether they are involved or are victims.

While we encourage all children to participate in this event, if you prefer that your child does not take part, please 
inform the office. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of Schools

AIM Federation: Small Schools, Big Opportunities 


